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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:     ALL CHILD NUTRITION PROVIDERS 
FROM:  OEC / HNU  
DATE:   JANUARY 26, 2024 
SUBJECT:  ANNOUNCEMENT PAGE ADDED TO ADE WEBSITE 
 
 
The Office of Early Childhood is pleased to release an Announcement webpage on the Division of 
Elementary and Secondary Education’s website. This webpage will be a central resource for essential 
information on initiatives and updates concerning the National School Lunch Program (NSLP), Child 
and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP), Summer Food Service Program (SFSP), and the Food 
Distribution Unit. This page will facilitate easy access to key updates and guidance for participants, 
administrators, and partners involved in these vital programs. 
 
To view the Announcement webpage, click here or visit: 

 
https://dese.ade.arkansas.gov/Offices/District-Operations/health--nutrition-
programs/announcements  

 
For additional announcements and memos, visit the SNP website and navigate to the Resource Library. 
Join the collective effort to promote a healthier future through informed decision-making and 
collaboration within the Health and Nutrition Unit. 
 
Each institution must comply with all regulations issued by FNS and the Department, all instructions 
and handbooks issued by FNS and the Department to clarify or explain existing regulations, and all 
regulations, instructions and handbooks issued by the State agency that are consistent with the 
provisions established in Program regulations: 7 CFR 226.15(n).  
 
For additional questions concerning announcements, please contact the Health and Nutrition Unit: 
 

Sharon Parker 
Sharon.Parker@ade.arkansas.gov 

501-320-8935 
 
It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and easy 
reference. A copy is also available in the Resource Library under 2023 Mass Alerts. 
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